
From: Kayla Bertling <BMcCain@morrisvillenc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 9:35 AM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Cc: Brooke Dodson <BDodson@morrisvillenc.gov>; Michele L. Stegall 
<MStegall@morrisvillenc.gov> 
Subject: Re: Upcoming Appointments for the Town of Morrisville Planning Board 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Good morning Toni,  
 
We will be appointing members for the two expiring seats in August.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Kayla 
 
-- 
Kayla Bertling, MPA 
Town Clerk 
919-463-1633 
www.morrisvillenc.gov 

 
  
Please note that email sent to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public 
Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.morrisvillenc.gov%2F&data=05%7C02%7CToni.Womack%40wake.gov%7C2654ab6b6cc34b7cca1508ddb57f5ef9%7Cc5a412d13abf43a48c5b4a53a6cc0f2f%7C0%7C0%7C638866280856789139%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bSUMZIxbv4b9DZf8qOIjlXsQ4J4xOXCyxkV25UUyBRg%3D&reserved=0


 


